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From: Kearley, Donna
To: Barker, Evelyn G
Cc: Graves, Aaron
Subject: RE: K12/college collaboration session at TLA District 7 Fall  Meeting on October 6
Date: Wednesday, August 31, 2011 8:29:37 AM


Evelyn,
 
Thank you for agreeing to speak at our TLA District 7 Fall Meeting on K-12/college collaboration and
preparing students for college.   This has been a topic of high interest to both high school librarians
and college librarians.
 
I’ve scheduled this presentation for the first breakout session after the keynote from 10:15-11:15.  
One of my high school librarians, Aaron Graves, will on the panel with you to speak about what they
are doing to prepare their students for college.  His email is agraves@dentonisd.org.  
 
I’m attaching the flyer which gives all the information about the meeting including date, time and
location. 
 
Each room at the location has a computer, projector, and document camera available.  If you need
any other equipment, please let me know.   
 
If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me.
 
Sincerely,
 


Donna
 
Donna Kearley,
Coordinator of Library Services
1213 North Locust
Denton, Texas 76201
http://www.dentonisd.org/libraryservices
940-369-0087 (office)
940-369-4991 (fax)
 
"What a school thinks about its library is a measure of what it thinks about education." --Harold
Howe, former  U.S. Commissioner of Education
 
At the moment that we persuade a child, any child, to cross that threshold, that magic threshold into
a library, we change their lives forever, for the better." -- President Barak Obama
 


From: Barker, Evelyn G [mailto:ebarker@uta.edu] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2011 5:21 PM
To: Kearley, Donna
Subject: RE: K12/college collaboration session
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Sounds good. Talk to you soon.
 
Evelyn
 


From: Kearley, Donna [mailto:dkearley@dentonisd.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2011 5:11 PM
To: Barker, Evelyn G
Subject: RE: K12/college collaboration session
 
Evelyn,
I’m very interested in having your participate.  I’m also interested in the types of workshops
academic librarians would be interested in having presented.   I’m in the middle of back to school
(teacher inservice training) madness. 
 
May I get back with you in about a week?
 
Sincerely,
 


Donna
 
Donna Kearley,
Coordinator of Library Services
1213 North Locust
Denton, Texas 76201
http://www.dentonisd.org/libraryservices
940-369-0087 (office)
940-369-4991 (fax)
 
"What a school thinks about its library is a measure of what it thinks about education." --Harold
Howe, former  U.S. Commissioner of Education
 
At the moment that we persuade a child, any child, to cross that threshold, that magic threshold into
a library, we change their lives forever, for the better." -- President Barak Obama
 


From: Barker, Evelyn G [mailto:ebarker@uta.edu] 
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2011 11:27 AM
To: Kearley, Donna
Subject: K12/college collaboration session
 
Hello,
Karen Hopkins let me know about your upcoming program on Oct. 6 regarding K12 and college
collaboration. If you are looking for a panelist, I’d be happy to participate. According to Karen, you
are looking for something that addresses college expectations. I am UT Arlington’s K12 outreach
librarian and in the last year I’ve presented just such a session to both Arlington ISD secondary
librarians and to the teachers at the Irma Rangel magnet school in Dallas. My department is also



http://www.dentonisd.org/libraryservices





working on a video where we ask our students, informally, what they wished they had learned in
high school to prepare them for college research. I think it will be ready to show by October.
 
You can read more about our K12 program on our site. If you think you can use me, I’d love to join
your program. Let me know what you think or if you have questions about my past programs.
 
Have a great day,
 
Evelyn Barker
Information Literacy Librarian
ebarker@uta.edu
817-272-6064
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